From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 21/01/2025 1:56:18 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
21/01/2025

MR Rodney Wills
1/9 Margaret ST
Fairlight NSW 2094

RE: DA2024/1562 - 5 Lauderdale Avenue FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

| support the development application. | expect the development to be of high architectural
and design merit and that potentially large native trees are included in the landscape design

to compensate for those that are removed.





